
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 2/15/2013 4:56:34 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Feb 2013 Published on Fortnightly.docx

Julie, here’s the article in this month’s Fortnightly by pres. Of NARUC and another 
commissioner .... Possible someone we could get on a panel?

Have a great weekend,

Jane

SB GT&S 0022872
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